
 
01-11-2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

UPDATED INFORMATION REGARDING PG ENTRANCE 

 

 

1. This is to inform all candidates that for programmes for which written tests are taking 

place in Phase I, the interviews of shortlisted candidates will take place tentatively during 

12-19th November. The interviews will be held using Zoom or similar videoconferencing 

software and students will be expected to join using their own devices. The list of 

shortlisted candidates and detailed interview schedules will be announced following the 

written tests. 

2. The University has received requests from some candidates for change of test centres. 

We are not in a position to entertain such requests at this point. We would like to convey 

that students were allowed a choice of centres at the time of application and it is on the 

basis of choices made by them that centres have been allocated. 
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